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10th February 2020  

 

  

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

  

Upper Five and Upper Sixth Revision Evening  

  

We write to invite you and your daughters to our forthcoming Revision Evening that will take place 

on Monday 24th February at 18:00 in the College Hall.   

  

This event is aimed at those preparing for public examinations in the summer. It will offer an insight to 

parents on the advice already shared with their daughters regarding general study skills and support in the 

preparation for the examinations. It will also offer suggestions on how parents can best support their 

daughters during this time.  

  

Mr Roughsedge (Deputy Principal – Teaching and Learning), Mr Herschel (Teacher of Learning Support 

and Upper Sixth Tutor), and Mr McGovern (Upper Five Co-ordinator), will lead the presentations which 

are expected to last no more than one hour.    

  

Please use the link below to confirm attendance:  

  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xuX8pHkAbk-EVpVFijPt4si-

rp1mB1hGnaFD0Naj9RBUMEkwN1RNTEc0NjZSQ1EwWVhDUlg0Q0VQMy4u  

  

  

Should you have any difficulty using this link, please email confirmation of your attendance 

to events@ladiescollege.ac.gg.   

  

Kind regards,  

  

C. Roughsedge  
 

Chris Roughsedge  

Deputy Principal (Teaching and Learning)  
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